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Section 430(2B) Companies Act 2006 – Julie Southern and Andreas Bierwirth 

 
 
Further to the announcement made on 24 August 2022, Julie Southern and Andreas Bierwirth 
stepped down as Non-Executive Directors of easyJet on 9 February 2023. 
 
easyJet confirms that Julie Southern and Andreas Bierwirth will receive pro-rated fees as Non-
Executive Director up to and including 9 February 2023 at the rates set out in the Company’s 
2022 Annual Report & Accounts. No other remuneration payment or any payment for loss of 
office of the type specified in Section 430(2B) of the Companies Act 2006 will be made to 
Julie Southern and Andreas Bierwirth after they cease to be Non-Executive Director of 
easyJet. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://otp.tools.investis.com/clients/uk/easyjet1/rns/regulatory-story.aspx?cid=2&newsid=1618050

